Unit Criteria Meeting

Feb 25 2010

1-200pm ONL 201

Attending:

Uta Kaden

Tim Wilson

Brenda Konar (chair)

Julie McIntyre (co-chair)

Andy Anger

Visiting Participant:

Larry Kaplan (ANCL/ANLP)

Old Business:

ANCL and ANLP: There was a discussion of how to review different ranks. ANCL/ANLP will continue this discussion but would like to proceed with their current criteria. The committee approves these criteria. They will be presented at next Faculty Senate meeting for approval. The committee would like to express their appreciation of ANCL/ANLP for taking the time to send a representative.
Natural Sciences: The new criteria have not been posted. This was not noticed until we started the review process during the meeting. We recommend that someone from Nat Sci attend our next meeting, when we have the new criteria. This seems to help the approval process. 
Theatre: We still have comments and concerns with these criteria. We still feel that the authors misunderstand the purpose of the unit criteria. It is to help outside evaluators review their faculty and for new faculty to know what is expected of them. We do not feel that this is the current intent of this document. We would like to invite a representative from Theatre to the next meeting to help us review the criteria. 

New Business:

None
